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687 HIGH STREET, WESTWOOD
NOTICE OF ALTERATION OF PREMISES

The Board of Selectmen, as Local Licensing Authority, will conduct a public hearing on Monday, June
10, 2013 at 7:30PM in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room, Town Hall, 580 High Street, Westwood.

The purpose of the hearing will be to discuss a request from High Street Market to expand their originally
approved floor plan for storing and displaying wine and malt beverages. You are being notified as an
owner of real estate abutting such undertaking, as determined by the last preceding assessment for

taxation.

All interested parties are invited to be heard. However, if any school, church, or hospital located within
five hundred feet of the premises wishes to object to the matter at hand, said objection must be in writing.

If you have any questions that you would like answered prior to the public hearing, please call Alcohol
Licensing Coordinator, Louise Rossi at 781-251-2598.
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